

Health Services for Children with Special Needs, Inc.
(HSCSN)

## Dear Community Partner:

On Saturday, June 9, 2012, from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m., The HSC Pediatric Center located at 1731 Bunker Hill Rd., N.E., Washington, D.C. 20017, will be hosting its Annual June Fair in Michigan Park. Michigan Park is located across the street from The HSC Pediatric Center. The Fair's activities include music, health screenings, live entertainment, children's activities and much more!

As part of the Fair's outreach, we are again inviting health-related and community-based agencies and organizations to share their resources in the Health Resource Tent. If you want to participate, please fill out the enclosed form and fax, mail, or email it to my attention. You will be provided with one table and two chairs. Please be sure to indicate on the form the number of staff attending.

You may arrive to set up your information table between 8:00 am and 9:00 am. Please plan to arrive on time to have your table completed by 9:30 am. We will not allow cars to enter Bunker Hill Road after 9:00 am. We want to avoid blocking traffic around the park for late arrivals that need to unload cars.

Thank you for the great service that you provide for the citizens of the Washington Metropolitan Area. We look forward to working with you on June 9, 2012.

Sincerely

Cecil Doggette

Director, Department of Family and Community Development

Direct: 202.835.2771 Fax: 202.580.6489 cdoggette@hscsn.org